

| | | |
|-----|---|----------------------|
| | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - AH/TK to send out invite letter to ambassadors for meeting/update on 11th October - TK to ask Mulberry School if can use as a meeting venue - MM to contact idea store re: workplan - TK to write activity plan for Daniella (to go on slack/google docs) - Everyone to upload any useful govt policy docs into googledocs (background reading folder) – this is so Daniella can use for evidence/research - Committee agreed to have all engagement work done by end of February 2018 (in time for the Charette) | MM/TK/All (by 06/10) |
| 3.0 | <p>Dates for meeting with Ellie Kuper Thomas</p> <p>It was agreed to request a meeting for Friday 29th (am)</p> | MM/AH/SA |
| 4.0 | <p>LBTH Plan Making Team</p> <p>Moved forward or not discussed</p> | |
| 5.0 | <p>Update on Common Place/Placecheck</p> <p>See above</p> | MM/AP |
| 6.0 | <p>Finances</p> <p>MM to begin working on the grain application for remaining £3600 available from my community. Application to be finalised after ambassador meeting.</p> <p>MM/LS confirm forum account is now open.</p> | All |
| 7.0 | <p>AOB</p> <p>Note for everyone to join the new forum Facebook page</p> | |
| 8.0 | <p>Next Meeting dates</p> <p>11th October – Ambassadors to meet with TK + Daniella Ricci (DR) (venue tbc)</p> <p>18th October – Next steering committee meeting to be held at AH home (Flat 20, 2 Palmer Road, E2 OSX)</p> | |